April 17, 2020

Mrs. Lisa Myers Sacred Heart School 5754 State Route 61 South Shelby, Ohio 44875

Dear Mrs. Myers:

As much as I hate to do this, I feel it is time I retire. I have never enjoyed a job more than I did while at Sacred Heart. You and the staff made me feel welcome from my first day at school. It has been a great adventure for me, going from teaching community college students to teaching at your middle school. I never had a day I didn't want to come to work. Some days, when I would feel stressed, some student would say something that would make me laugh and all was okay. Not only did I enjoy the 5th, 6th, 7th, and 8th, but I truly enjoyed working with Mrs. Holt's students. They were so excited to learn and so much fun.

My last day will be May 20, 2020. I will, if needed next year, be glad to substitute. I feel very blessed that I was visiting Connie's store when you stopped in. Thank you for allowing me to experience something totally unexpected and something that was so rewarding.

Sincerely,

Sincerely,

Spiller

Diane Hipsher